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Wednesday, 11th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Normally at this time of year, we would be sending pupils to our regional cross-country competitions but as 
we are unable to do so this year, we have decided to host our own cross-country week.  
 
During your child’s PE session next week (week beginning 16th November) they will be partaking in an inter-
class cross-country event. Each class will do so at the end of their regular PE session with Mr Dawson, to 
avoid the children walking in mud from outside. This will be instead of their weekly mile run.  
 
This weeklong event will be weather permitting, but please send your child in with a warm layer and a spare 
pair of shoes. One pair for running in and one pair for changing into. Please also be aware that your child 
may come home on this day with muddy clothes, from having muddy fun! So bringing in spare clothing to 
change into is advised.  
 
The children will also be awarded points for their sports day school houses during their class event, which 
will be carried over throughout the year alongside other events and culminate with sports day. Points will 
be awarded to the children for good sportsmanship, determination, trying their best, helping others, not 
giving up and to the respective winners of each event (for both boys and girls).  
 
Every child taking part will also receive a certificate. 
  
Thank you everyone and we hope your child enjoys it. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

G Lloyd 
 
Mr G Lloyd, 
Year 4 Teacher 
 
 


